
 

  

16 August 2021  

  

  

Dear Valued Client,  

  

I am delighted to announce the recent appointment of Nick Prokopiec as Chief Executive 

Officer (CEO) of Searson Buck Group.  

Joining Searson Buck in December 2013, Nick will be a personality familiar to many of you in 

the Tasmanian business community and has been critical to the company’s growth and 

success of the business.   

Nick has senior management experience developed across a broad range of industries for 

local and international leaders within the fast-moving consumer goods sector, civil construction 

and the pharmaceutical industries.  

Nick holds a genuine enthusiasm for the recruitment and consulting industry and importantly 

an in-depth knowledge of how the Group’s products and services can be strategically 

integrated to support our business partners.  

With a high sense of purpose, he brings to the company, an exciting vision to lead and 

strengthen the Searson Buck brand and to further diversify the Group’s portfolio of product 

and services to the Tasmanian business community.   

The Searson Buck team look forward to continuing to support your business to achieve your 

strategic goals through the power of people.  

  

Yours sincerely   

  

Malcolm McAully  

Chairman  

  


